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In this Issue

Follow Us!
Stay up-to-date on pre-health

related events and

opportunities both on and off

campus by following us on

Facebook 

(UCSB Pre-Health Advising)

and Instagram

(@ucsbprehealthadvising)!

 

Appointments and
Drop ins

For drop ins, please text "L
and S Advising" to 805-585-

5821 during regularly
scheduled Pre-Health or

Pre-Law drop in hours and
an advisor will call you.

 
For appointments, use the

Letters and Science
Advising Appointment

system to make an
appointment and select "by

phone".

Tips for Preparing for the Upcoming Application Cycle

Consider your current level of competitiveness.  Competitive
applicants will be able to demonstrate academic success and an
understanding of their profession, self, and others through good
grades (GPA of 3.5+ is ideal), strong admission test scores (ideally
well above the 50th percentile), and a variety of extracurricular
involvement, especially clinical experiences.
Consider your personal readiness.  It is totally fine to not feel
ready for professional school.  Perhaps you'd like to travel, continue
to gain clinical experience, or maybe you just want to work to save
some money? You should apply when you know that you are ready
for this next, important phase of your life.
If you're feeling good about 1 and 2, continue on to 4.  If not,
consider meeting with Rob or Allie to discuss your options moving
forward.

The 2021-2022 professional school application cycle is in full swing and
began with the opening of the VMCAS application on January 21st
(program selection begins May 12)!  Although students applying to
veterinary schools have already been working on their applications, the
opening dates for other applications, such as the applications to
medical, dental, optometry, etc., will be opening soon, which means it's
time to start preparing for the process.

We've put together a list of topics that are important to consider in
order to create a competitive application.  If you have questions,
remember, you are more than welcome to schedule an appointment
with Rob or Allie.

1.

2.

3.

Continued on page 2



4. Review the Application Guide for your professional school application.  Each
application service has a comprehensive guide that explains exactly what information
and supplemental materials are needed for your primary application, as well as
explanations on how to enter information and who to contact if you have questions. 
 Reviewing these guides is not optional.

5. Request your own copies of your official transcripts ASAP!  You will need to
request transcripts to be sent to your application service from ALL institutions you've
attended, to include UCSB (UCSB is able to send eTranscripts!), other four-year colleges
and universities, and any community colleges.  You will also need your own copies of
these transcripts to use to enter in your coursework into the primary applications.  This
is a must as the application services all use your official transcripts to verify that the
course information you enter matches.  Note: We do not recommend using a course-
entry service for this step. 

6. Reach out to individuals for letters of evaluation/recommendation ASAP!  You
do not want your application to be held up because you are waiting on letters of
recommendation to be submitted.  Additionally, you need to know exactly what each
of the schools you intend to apply to require or highly recommend for letters of rec. 
 For more information, visit the Letters of Recommendation subsection of the Application
Info page of the UCSB Health Professions Advising website.

7. Personal Statements and Work/Activities Entries.  Ideally, you will begin drafting
your personal statement and each of your entries for work and activities before the
application even opens.  It is very important to have others review these items to
ensure they follow conventions of academic writing, as well as appropriate grammar,
punctuation, and spelling.  Additionally, it is also a good idea, when possible, to have
someone familiar with professional school applications and admissions processes
review your personal statement and work and activities entries for content.  Rob and
Allie may be available to review final drafts of these.  Please review the Personal
Statement section of the HPA website, and email us at prehealthinfo@ltsc.ucsb.edu if
you have questions.

There is much more to consider when trying to decide whether or not now is the right
time to apply to professional school, which is why we strongly encourage students to
review the Application Info section of our website, and if you have concerns about your
competitiveness, then reach out to our office as soon as possible.

For more information, visit our website: https://healthsciences.duels.ucsb.edu/home

https://healthsciences.duels.ucsb.edu/application


Health Professions Advising Events & Activities Calendar
April 2021

Note: drop-in advising will take place on Tuesdays and Wednesdays from 1:00pm - 3:30pm &

alternating Fridays from 9:00am - 11:30am (see below)

Unfortunately, INT 184PD will remain on hold due to restrictions in place at local hospitals and clinics
stemming from the ongoing pandemic.  We do not know if we will be able to offer the course duing the
Fall 2021 quarter, but we will reach out via our prehealth listserv once we begin accepting applications
again.  In the meantime, please visit the Extracurricular Experiences section of our website to learn
about opportunities that are currently available, both in-person and remotely.  Lastly, please be aware
that most clinical experiences will be limited to paid, essential positions, many of which will require
some form of training and/or certification, such as EMT, MA, CNA, or scribing.
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Update on the INT 184PD Clinical Shadowing Experience

Monday Tuesday Wednesday FridayThursday Sat.|Sun
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Phone Drop Ins:
1pm-3:30pm 

 

Phone Drop Ins: 
1pm-3:30pm

 

Phone Drop Ins:
1pm-3:30pm

20 21 22 23 24

26

Phone Drop Ins: 1pm-
3:30pm

 
Career Services Spring

Career Fair
 

Black Men in White
Coats Screening @ 5pm

Phone Drop Ins: 
1pm-3:30pm

 
Choose DO Virtual

Fair, Noon

28

Dr. Kapp Webinar
11am

 
Phone Drop Ins:

1pm-3:30pm 
 

Phone Drop Ins:
1pm-3:30pm 

 

Phone Drop Ins: 
1pm-3:30pm

 

Phone Drop Ins:
9am-11:30am

 

2927

AMCAS Boot-
camp, 9am!

UCSF Journey
into
Healthcare
Conference,
9am 

First Day of
Spring Quarter

25

30 May 1     2

Phone Drop Ins:
9am-11:30am

 

Univ. Of
Colorad
o PT
Preview
Day

MCAT
Prep +

Student
panel,
9am!

Black Men in White
Coats Screening
available all day

 
Rocky Vista Post-Bacc

Info Session 5pm

 
Black Men in White

Coats Screening
available until 5pm

 
Keck Graduate

School Virtual Visit
Day

Phone Drop Ins: 
1pm-3:30pm

 

Phone Drop Ins:
1pm-3:30pm 

 

https://www.kgi.edu/event/virtual-visit-day-2/




Students interested in being part of the MCAT or DAT
panels should send an email to
prehealthinfo@ltsc.ucsb.edu.

The dates for our annual AMCAS
Bootcamp and MCAT and DAT Prep

Workshops are below!
April 2021

AMCAS Bootcamp: Saturday, April 10th,
9:00am - 10:30am

To register, you must RSVP using this link
https://forms.gle/DwtmU27gisSxhxjT8

The RSVP will close at 3:00pm on Friday,
April 9th!

(Type the link into a new tab and make sure
you are logged into your UCSB email!)

During the AMCAS Bootcamp we will review
important aspects of the AMCAS Applicant

Guide, share tips for completing the
application, and answer questions. 

 
 

May 2021
MCAT Prep Workshop: Saturday, May 1st, 9:00am

- 10:30am
DAT Prep Workshop: Saturday, May 8th, 9:00am -

10:30am

AMCAS BOOTCAMP







April 15th, 5-6pm!



More great
opportunities!



by Juliette R., Pre-Health Peer Advisor, 4th Year Cell & Developmental Biology Major



Are you interested in taking courses at UCSB this
summer? If so, read the information below!

 

You need to retake a lecture or lab course you earned a C- or lower in or to take a lecture or lab
course you missed during the regular academic year (Likely Chem 1A-B-C/AL-BL-CL)
You need to take or retake a Math or Stats course (Math 34A-B, 3A-B, PSTAT 5A/5LS)
You want to get started on the Physics series (Physics 6A-B-C/AL-BL-CL)
You want to take a GE or two
You want to take a non-degree-essential course (ie, a course that doesn't explicitly fulfill a degree
requirement other than providing units toward graduation)

You want to make your science course load "easier" next year
You want to take a "difficult" science or math course without having to worry about taking other
courses at the same time
You want to finish your GEs early (A balanced schedule containing major and GE courses may be ideal
for some students.)

For many students, taking courses at UCSB during the summer is a great way to get ahead in degree
requirements, retake courses, or to get back on track from a setback faced during the regular academic
year.  These are all great reasons to take summer courses, but for pre-health students, there are a few
things you should consider prior to registering.  

First, it's important to remember that a key goal of yours as a pre-health student is to demonstrate to
professional school admissions committees that you will be able to successfully manage the rigorous
science curriculum you will face while in professional school.  You can begin to do this, in part, by
performing well in your undergraduate courses, particularly your professional school prerequisite science
courses, while also engaging in extracurricular experiences to further your understanding of healthcare,
explore personal interests, and to experience personal growth.  Doing this during the regular academic
year can help you to build the resilience and skills necessary to be successful in professional school.

Below are some points to consider as you think about your plans moving forward.

You might want to consider taking courses in the summer if

You might want to consider not taking courses if you are doing so for these reasons

If you have questions about summer courses and whether taking professional school prereqs over the
summer is right for you, please speak to a pre-health advisor during drop-in advising, every Tuesday and
Wednesday from 1:00pm - 3:30pm.  More information can be found on the Health Professions Advising
website, https://healthsciences.duels.ucsb.edu/.

For more information about Summer Sessions, please visit https://www.summer.ucsb.edu/. 











Time Management*
Fighting Procrastination*
Make a Study Plan*
Confronting Confusion*
Lecture Strategies*
Reading Efficiency*
Essay Exam Strategies
Multiple Choice Exams
Writing Papers
Citing Sources
Reading Comprehension
Focus
Motivation
Confidence
Performance Exams (New!)

Do you find yourself struggling in courses or want to
improve in skills vital for success in your studies and future

profession?

CLAS Academic Skills Workshops
for Pre-Health Students!

CLAS offers 90-minute sessions featuring specific
exercises designed to help students identify and

improve their academic skills!

http://clas.sa.ucsb.edu/enrollment-
schedules-overview/workshop-schedule

To find sessions
offered this quarter,
visit the link below or

navigate to the
"Academic Skills" page
under the "Services"

tab of the CLAS
website!

*= workshops we highly recommend 
for Pre-Health Students!





Prefer Zoom? Send an email to
prehealthinfo@ltsc.ucsb.edu
indicating your preference. 

 Please include your perm #, day
& time of appointment, and the

name of the advisor.  

Also, be sure to join the listserv
and follow us on social media!

Appointments with Rob, Allie,
Anna, or Juliette: 

 

 
Note: Phone is the default

appointment type.
 

Zoom

Note: Drop-Ins will all be conducted by phone.

Phone

Advising Appointment Reminder!







National Hispanic
Pharmacists

Association (NHPA)
Join UCSF in our “Journey into Healthcare.” The

purpose of this conference is to inform and allow
undergraduate students to explore different

careers in healthcare, including dentistry,
medicine, nursing, pharmacy, and physical

therapy. 
 

At the conference, you will have the opportunity to
learn more about the admissions process at UCSF
and interact with current students in the schools

of dentistry, medicine, nursing, pharmacy, and
physical therapy.

Attire: Business Casual
 

Cost: Free!
Date: Saturday, April 10th

9:00am - 3:30pm 
 

RSVP: tinyurl.com/s9qodv4m





Update your Pre-Professional Emphasis in
GOLD!

1. Login to GOLD.



Plan ahead for the
MCAT!



Medical Terminology
Medical Terminology for Health
Professions gives students in-

depth instruction in recognizing
and forming medical terms.

Human Form 
& Function

 
 

Introduction of the basic
structure and function of

the human body.

Emergency Medical
Techniciian (EMT) - Basic

 
 

First-time pass rate over 95%.
This program gives students
the skills and knowledge to

function as a working EMT at
the basic level.

- Online on demand 
- Taught by UCSB Exercise and Sports Studies Lecturers 

- Early Bird Discounts and $600 PaCE Scholarships are AVAILABLE!

N e w  O f f e r i n g s  t h r o u g h
U C S B  P a C E  f o r  P r e - H e a l t h

S t u d e n t s !





Want to Participate in
a  Survey?


